
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-261 9th July 2021 
 

 

I understand that, from 1st July 2021, NHS Digital will be able to sell 
patient information collected by GPs in England for purposes other than 

personal NHS health care.  Would you please confirm whether or not this 
provision applies to Wales and, if so, how a patient may opt out of this 

arrangement. 
 

This information will need to be requested from the Welsh Government who can 
be contacted via the following link: https://gov.wales/requesting-information-

welsh-government-foi-requests 
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